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Please keep in mind any information provided in this bulletin is subject to change and is accurate at the time of distribution. 

Remembrance Day Exhibit Spotlight 

Last week Markville students attended a
Remembrance exhibit in the library. The walk through
exhibit was created by Markville History and Art
students. The new items created this year were done
by the grade 10 history students.

The exhibit included showcasing items that were
invented during the Second World War which

eventually were used in Education. There was also a hands on poppy making area.



Message from Guidance

This is a mental health resource that will appear in the E-Bulletin
weekly that was created by past and present Markville students.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing

Markville Guidance Website Wellness Page:
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness

School Notices 
 
Upcoming Dates
 

Nov. 17 PA Day

Nov. 21 School Council

TBA Midterm Report Distribution

Nov. 22 Grade 8 Open House

Nov. 29 Grad Photos
 
 Community Opportunities Site!

We would like to remind you of our Community Opportunities Site linked to our
school home page where students, families and all community members can
access up-to-date information about workshops, seminars, scholarships and
more.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zxvp0ngpV22ikM7Fow2FNIMxX2wErCF5/view?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/markvilleguidance/wellness
https://sites.google.com/gapps.yrdsb.ca/mss-community-opportunities/opportunities


http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/markville.ss/Pages/default.aspx


 Message from Peer Tutoring and Student Success

Are you stressed about tests and assignments? Are you looking for extra help with your
courses? Maybe you need help with your homework, or studying before a test? Don’t worry,
Markville’s Peer Tutoring Club is back and ready to support YOU!

Peer Tutoring will start MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6. Sessions will be offered during lunch and
after school. Students can drop-in as needed and/or request a weekly 1-on-1 peer tutor. No
application form is needed for drop-in students.

To request a weekly 1-on-1 tutor, submit an application at bit.ly/msspeertutee2023. Look
for the Peer Tutoring posters around school and follow msspeertutoring on IG for updates!

http://bit.ly/msspeertutee2023
https://www.instagram.com/msspeertutoring/


Community Events


